
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING  

IJmond North Sea Canal Area  
Central Nautical Management 6 

 
Announcement No. 43/2024      IJmuiden, 25 July 2024  
 
 
 
 Subject: works in the Oude Houthaven 
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master, announces the following:  
 
On 13 and 14 August, 3 yellow marker buoys will be placed in the Oude Houthaven near the 
houseboat jetty (jetty B). 
 
The work will be carried out by the tugboat Barka and the Amsterdam pontoon. The workboats 
involved in this project carry the prescribed lights and daymarks and are on standby on VHF 4.. 
 
Impact on shipping: 
 

• Other shipping must pass the work vessels carefully and at a considerable distance. 
• Avoidance of disturbing waves 

 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master,  
 
 

 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 


